

## LexEVS Meeting Agenda

<b>Meeting Name:</b>	LexEVS Technical meeting (Part of EVS Tools Meeting)	<b>Location:</b>	NCI 2115 Conf Room 5034 (NIH/NCI) Mayo RST-41st Street Bldg, 3-240C
<b>Date:</b>	4/10/13	<b>Time:</b>	1:00 PM CST
<b>Facilitator:</b>	Larry Wright / Craig Stancl	<b>Attendees:</b>	xWright, Larry (NIH/NCI) xFragoso, Gilberto (NIH/NCI) De Coronado, Sherri (NIH/NCI) xSafran, Tracy (NIH/NCI) Haber, Margaret (NIH/NCI) xOng, Kim L (IS) xLucas, Jason R (IS) xBauer, Herbert S. (Scott) xPeterson, Kevin Stancl, Craig xWynne, Robert (NIH/NCI) Brem, Larry (NIH/NCI) [C] xPan, JJ (NIH/NCI) [E] Roth, Laura (NIH/NLM) xAger, Mandy (Mayo) xHardie, Linda (Mayo) xFrutiger, Kim (Mayo) Ramani, Vivek (NIH/NCI) [C] X Tran, Tin (NIH/NCI) [C] Carlsen, Brian (NIH/NCI) [C] xKanjamala, Pradip xShamim, Ahmed xWong, Joanne
<b>Conf. Line</b>	Call in: 1-866-660-5416, pass code: 2398515 Meeting Number: 732 008 454 Meeting Password: 4NCI <a href="https://cbiit.webex.com/cbiit/j.php?J=732008454&amp;PW=NMDdjMzl0ZDVm">https://cbiit.webex.com/cbiit/j.php?J=732008454&amp;PW=NMDdjMzl0ZDVm</a>		

## LexEVS Meeting Agenda

Outstanding Action Items		
Action Item	Status	Owner
•	•	•
•	•	•
•	•	•
LexEVS Discussion Topics		
Topic	Discussion Points	Action Items
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>URI resolution service (Kevin)</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Has NCI had a chance to talk to systems? This is meant to consolidate URI's on one canonical URI. Tracy: Systems teams had a lot of people out, and she decided not to try and contact them until they had more people free.</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Tracy will try again before the next meeting.</li> </ul>
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Architecture review (Kevin)</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Ready to start scheduling this. Mayo or delegate to do the DRT. Needs to be linked to PTE.</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Kevin to follow up with meeting request.</li> </ul>
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>SVN -&gt; Git Migration (Gilberto)</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>The main LexEVS is on github now. This can be moved again if need be. The caCORE and caGrid code is not there yet. We have not relicensed any code at this time. Mayo code is under an old Eclipse license. An active community may shape how NCI sees our current location of our code base.</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Craig to follow up on licensing issues particular to BSD license.</li> <li>Rob to initiate contact with Craig on the location of the LexEVS code base proper, (not CTS2)</li> </ul>
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>UPITT requirements for bulk read (Larry)</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Rebecca did get a formal POC with Oracle. Hoping for a better pace of responses. The funding was approved, but the allocation is only partially complete. 5 requirements, caDSR dependence is included. Need to sort out action items between caDSR and LexEVS.</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Kevin, Craig to look through responses and see what's asked.</li> </ul>

## LexEVS Meeting Agenda

	CTS2 REST to be a part of this.	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>RDF data load into LexEVS (Gilberto)</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>LexEVS mappings with OWL have some problems. We'd have to think about this in terms of RDF. This might help eliminate anonymous classes. Proposing to strip the current source down for NCIt. Potentially NCI might also remove anonymous representations from the source. Suggestion from Mayo was that we could just load the textual representation of the concept.</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Mayo to look into mapping and what would be needed to support this.</li> </ul>
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Java 1.7</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Preparation needed. Some JUnits are currently failing against it. JJ to share more information as it comes in.</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Low priority Item for Mayo</li> </ul>
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Harold's URI White Paper</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>What's the status? Mayo has it, and it may need to have some work done.</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Kevin to follow up</li> </ul>
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Check into the C# issue</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Nothing new since Larry responded</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>No action item</li> </ul>
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Add names from this note set to Meeting Agenda Master</li> </ul>		<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Craig, Mandy</li> </ul>
Adjourn	Thanks for your participation!	